
Email: thomastown.west.ps@education.vic.gov.au  Phone: 9465 4317     

2023 IMPORTANT DATES: 

Mon 

30 Oct 
01 Nov 
08 Nov 
13 Nov 

 Prep, 1/2, 3/4  Swimming Program 

Fri 24 Nov 1/2  Dinner and Sleepover 

Mon  27 Nov 

Monday Muster: 3pm - 4:35pm 
CURIOSITY PROJECT CELEBRATION 
Parents/Carers are encourage to visit their 
child’s classroom to view their child’s 
work. 

Tues 28 Nov TWPS Intra-school Transition session 

Thurs 30 Nov TWPS Intra-school Transition session 

Fri 01 Dec Team School Assembly 2.30pm 

Mon 04 Dec Fire Brigade visit 5/6 

Tues 05 Dec TWPS Intra-school Transition session  

Fri 08 Dec Whole School Assembly 2.30pm 

Tue 12 Dec Year 6 2023: State Wide Transition Day 

Tue 12 Dec School Council  

Wed 13 Dec 
12pm Music  Matinee - Music Groups  
performing for whole school. (Time to be 
confirmed, check notice) 

Thurs 14 Dec 5/6 Funfields Excursion 

Thurs 14 Dec Prep, 1/2 and 3/4 Class Celebrations 

Fri 15 Dec Team School Assembly 2.30pm 

Fri 15 Dec 
TWPS Intra-school Transition: 
Students meet their 2024 Teacher 

Fri 15 Dec 
Semester 2 Student Reports available to 
Parents and Carers via COMPASS  

Fri 15 Dec Grade 5/6 Class Celebrations 

Mon 18 Dec Grade 6 Graduation 

Tue 19 Dec 
CURRICULUM DAY  
Students do not attend school. 

Wed 20 Dec 
Last Day of Term 4 
Whole School Assembly 12pm 
Students dismissed 1:15pm 
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From the Principal  
We are swiftly approaching the end of term four and the 

conclusion of the 2023 school year. Specifically, there are 
only 17.5 school days remaining until the summer holidays 
begin. During the last weeks of term four, schools become 
particularly focused as extensive planning is necessary to 

ensure a successful wrap-up of the current year and a 

smooth transition into the following one. 
 

Even as we prepare for 2024, there are still several 

significant events, activities, and experiences awaiting our 

256 Thomastown West students in 2023. For our Year Six 

students, these include Orientation Day, where they will 
visit their future high schools, a day of festivities at 
Funfields, and notably Graduation, to commemorate the 

culmination of their time at TWPS! 
 

At the lower end of the school, our incoming 2024 Prep 

students have now completed a three-day transition 
program, giving them their first taste of primary school life. 

Throughout all levels, various events such as assemblies, 
Curiosity hour celebration, TWPS class parties, and other 

intra-school transition activities aim to support students in 
celebrating the successful culmination of the school year 

and prepare them for the upcoming year of 2024. 
During this time, I strongly urge parents and families to 

actively engage with their children and the TWPS 
community as much as possible as we navigate these final 

17.5 days together. Through our collective involvement, 

we can ensure a positive, stimulating, and secure 
conclusion to 2023. 
 

Join us Monday afternoon from 3pm to celebrate your 

child’s curiosity! 
After 7 weeks of hard work, curiosity, and thorough 

investigation, accompanied by a passion for learning, your 
children are ready to showcase their CURIOSITY PROJECTS. 
Scheduled for this Monday afternoon, beginning at 3pm at 

TWPS, this event marks the culmination of your child’s 

endeavours. Curiosity Hour during Term 4 has amplified  

student agency and further developed students’ inquiry 
skills. That is, your child has delved into a topic of personal 
interest, conducted research, and they are now ready to 

present their acquired knowledge through a medium of 
their choice. DO NOT MISS OUT on celebrating you child’s 
learning this Monday afternoon! 
 

Breakfast Club  
A friendly reminder if children arrive at our Breakfast Club  

in the Hub before 8:15am, they must be dropped off at 
the Hub and signed in by their parents or carer.  

20 Nov 
27 Nov 
04 Dec 
11 Dec 
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Maths Olympiad 
Congratulations to our Maths Olympiad students who 

received their certificates at assembly today. We    
value this enrichment program TWPS offers and are 
incredibly proud of you!! 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Special thanks to Mrs DeNiese and Mr Nick who have 

superbly facilitated the Maths Olympiad sessions this 

year! 
 

Working Bee 
At this afternoon’s assembly, we also acknowledged 
the efforts of the wonderful families who braved the 
extreme heat to support our school by presenting 

certificates of appreciation! After a great team effort 

at the working bee, our school looks fabulous with 
vibrant  colours and a fresh vibe!  Big shoutout to the 
awesome volunteers from CityLife for handling the 

BBQ, and bringing drinks & icy poles - we loved it!  

 

Icy Poles on sale next Thursday & Friday for $1.00 

Thank you to the lovely parents and carers who have 

offered to sell icy poles next week. If you would like to 
help out, please comment on the CLASS DOJO                  
School Story message shared on Thursday afternoon. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Sandi Young 
Principal 

Student Support Group Meetings (SSGs) 
SSGs are incredibly important as they celebrate students' 

achievements in both their academic progress and wellbeing 
goals. SSGs provide a vital opportunity to acknowledge and 
commend students for their accomplishments and motivate 

further success. The TWPS staff, in collaboration with parents 

and carers, play an equally essential role during these meetings, 
guiding and supporting students on their educational path. 

Gratitude goes out to Mrs. Colakovski, our classroom teachers 
and education support team for their hard work leading up the 

SSGs, as well as their efforts and encouragement during the SSG 
meeting, ensuring every achievement, no matter the size, has 
been recognised and celebrated! 





Congratulations to these amazing girls who not only won the regional     
finals several weeks ago but in doing so qualified to play in the Primary 
School Volleyball State Finals  last Friday. To make it this far is a           

fantastic achievement but to make it to the 
State Final Grand final was a dream come 
true! Unfortunately Southern Cross               
Grammar was too good on the day and we 
were runners up in a very close game but 
Mrs Selma Raif (and the TWPS Team) are 
so proud of what this group of girls have 
achieved.  Our journey started in April and 
they remained undefeated till the State 
Championships on Friday. Great effort girls 
you all lived the  school  values and showed 
determination to get so far. Well done !!!  



@ TWPS 



What about Before School care? 
 

From Term 4, there will no longer be Before School Care at the Multi-Purpose Room.  

Instead, TWPS will offer a FREE Breakfast Club at our Community Hub from 7:45am. 

Thomastown West Primary School  will return to our traditional TWPS Breakfast Club but with a few  necessary  
changes! 
 

➢ Breakfast Club will open at 7:45am. 

➢ Breakfast Club is FREE. 

➢ Breakfast Club will operate from our Thomastown West Community Hub. 

➢ Students will enter Breakfast Club via the single Hub gate on Main Street. 

➢ From 7:45am - 8:15am parents or carers must drop their child at Breakfast Club and sign them in. 

➢ From 8:15am students may arrive at Breakfast Club in the Hub and sign in without their parents or carers. 

➢ Students are encouraged to bring a small toy or game to play. There are plenty of books to read at the Hub. 

➢ The Breakfast Club will close at 8:30am and the  single Hub gate on Main Street will be closed. 

➢ At 8:30am the double gates at the front entrance of our school will be opened for students to enter. 



If children arrive after 8:15am 

they may sign themselves in to 

Breakfast Club without parents. 







Permission notices for ‘The Hub’ activities were sent home 

today. Please check your child’s school bag.  

Has finished for the 

year. Medals will  

be awarded at  

the end of year  

Assembly. 





➢ Every Wednesday and Friday your child can order a lunch order. 

➢ Lunch orders can only be ordered via the School Connect App.  

➢ Cut off time is 8.30 am  

 





Thomastown Neighbourhood House is working with Project Us Foundation to bring 

their HALAL FRESH FOOD BOX Food Relief Project to Thomastown.  Scan the QR 

code to sign up for a Halal Fresh Food Box comprising of fresh halal poultry and vege-

table samples on a fortnightly basis (Wednesdays).  The Thomastown pick up point is 

TRAC outdoor Area, 52 Main St, Thomastown. 

 

Up and coming distributions to Thomastown will take place on: 

✓ Wednesday 29th Nov 10.30am- 12pm 

✓ Wednesday 13th Dec 10.30am- 12pm 

✓ Wednesday 27th Dec 10.30am- 12pm 

✓ Wednesday 24th January 10.30am- 12.30pm 

 

 

 

Click on the following link or the 

QR code below: 

 

https://

www.projectusfoundation.org/

community 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.projectusfoundation.org%2Fcommunity&data=05%7C01%7CSandi.Young%40education.vic.gov.au%7C5828e8635b334f666a3808dbebfba4f9%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638363238326842894%7CUn
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.projectusfoundation.org%2Fcommunity&data=05%7C01%7CSandi.Young%40education.vic.gov.au%7C5828e8635b334f666a3808dbebfba4f9%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638363238326842894%7CUn
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.projectusfoundation.org%2Fcommunity&data=05%7C01%7CSandi.Young%40education.vic.gov.au%7C5828e8635b334f666a3808dbebfba4f9%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638363238326842894%7CUn
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.projectusfoundation.org%2Fcommunity&data=05%7C01%7CSandi.Young%40education.vic.gov.au%7C5828e8635b334f666a3808dbebfba4f9%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638363238326842894%7CUn
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.projectusfoundation.org%2Fcommunity&data=05%7C01%7CSandi.Young%40education.vic.gov.au%7C5828e8635b334f666a3808dbebfba4f9%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638363238326842894%7CUn





